
THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE UNITED PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH OF PLAINFIELD will be held immediately after worship 

on Sunday, March 28, 2021.  It will be held virtually using the 

Zoom online format. This is the opportunity for members to 

discuss the annual reports of the committees and to find out 

answers to some of the questions they might have about the 

life of the church.  


